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To whom it may concern ,  

My name is Alexis and I am a resident of . 

I am horrified at the contunial slaughter of koalas that occurs daily on Appin road and Picton road, 

we need wildlife bridges.  

I am also in disbelief that more farming land around our area , koala habitat, of healthy disease free 

koalas is being made into houses .  

Regards , Alexis axam 




